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Date: April 3, 2024 
 
From: Shelly Simmons, CAWA 

Director, Animal Care & Control Division 
 

To: Ruth Parris 
 Budget Director 
 
Re: Petco Love AWO Unrestricted Grant 2024 
 
Greenville County Animal Care was awarded a $90,000 lifesaving investment grant from 
Petco Love on April 1, 2024.  There are no restrictions on use other than it must be used for 
life-saving purposes and that we follow the requirement of the grant agreement related to 
municipal organizations that states: 
 
Municipalities are reminded that, per the certification you agreed to during the application 
process, funds donated shall not supplant or replace existing government funding, may not 
be appropriated to the general funds of the municipality, but rather must be utilized and 
become an additional part of the funding of the animal control sheltering department.  
 
 
 
This grant funding request does not require a matching grant from the County. 
 
 

 


